
 

 

 

 

The Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility 

Authority, in cooperation with the New Mexico 

Environment Department, will hold a public meeting 

to present information on the Tijeras Reuse Reservoir 

and Pump Station, including any environmental 

impacts and mitigation measures identified for the 

project. This meeting is an opportunity for the public 

to comment and ask questions.  

The purpose of the project is to expand the Water 

Authority’s non-potable reuse infrastructure to deliver 

reuse water to the Mesa del Sol development for irrigation and potential 

industrial use with the Tijeras Reuse Reservoir and Pump Station Project. 

Funded construction includes construction of reuse water pipelines and a 

reuse water storage reservoir in Mesa del Sol. Additionally, flow control 

vaults will be constructed at both the Mesa del Sol and Puerto del Sol 

project areas. 

The purpose of the public meeting is to present the project engineering 

report and environmental assessment document along with any 

environmental impacts and mitigation measures identified. A presentation 

will be given at 6:00 p.m. and will be followed by questions and comments 

that project representatives can address. Additional public input (comments 

and questions) will be accepted after the meeting until October 31, 2025. 

To share comments and questions:  

Mail: Attn: Tijeras Reuse Reservoir and Pump Station  

NV5 - Technical Engineering & Consulting  

6501 Americas Parkway, Suite 400 Albuquerque, NM 87110  

Phone: (505) 348-5203  

Email: megan.rabinowich@nv5.com 

For Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or Civil Rights Title VI accommodations, call Megan 

Rabinowich (505) 348-5203 or by email at megan.Rabinowich@nv5.com at least five days before the 

meeting for accommodations.  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority 

Tijeras Reuse Reservoir and Pump Station Phase 1 

Project No. CWSRF 151 

Date: October 14, 2025 

Time: 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Place: Aperture Center, UNM Film and Digital 
Arts Film Theater,  

5700 University Blvd SE, Albuquerque, NM 
87106 

We hope to see you there! 
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